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[bookmark: _rlmfc7qzy55q]Announcement
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]James Sheldon, Kai Rands, Rachel Lambert, Paulo Tan, Elizabeth De Freitas, Nathalie Sinclair, Katherine E. Lewis, and Jeremy Stratton-Smith are pleased to announce a working group titled “Reframing Interventions in Mathematics Education: Critical Perspectives” to be held at the Psychology of Mathematics-Education 38th conference from Nov 3-6 in Tucson Arizona.  For more information, please visit: http://wp.me/P303g1-2d
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